From: Dimitrijevic, Marina

To: Maureen Wenzel; Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: The small house on Superior.
Date: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 8:08:09 PM

Thanks for writing! 1 will consider your support when this comes before us for a vote. You may
also submit testimony and questions about testifying at ZND to the committee clerk, Chris Lee,
at clee@milwaukee.gov. I am including him here so he can add your support to the file.

Position of those residing in the homes is split. At least three oppose, one strongly supports, and
the others haven't reached out to us. We would love to find a way to preserve history without
placing too big a financial burden on property owners making improvements to the homes.

Sincerely,

Marina Dimitrijevic
Alderwoman | 14th District
p: (414) 286-3769

e: marina@milwaukee.gov

ALDERWOMAN 200 E Wells Street, Room 205
LA Milwaukee, WI 53202

milwaukee.gov/district14

You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service
requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#client id=1000167

Sign up for Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates

at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify

From: Maureen Wenzel <maureenw52@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 5:26 PM

To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Maureen Wenzel <maureenw52@sbcglobal.net>
Subject: The small house on Superior.

I'm Maureen Wenzel and have lived in Bay View most of my 73 years on this earth. The
seven small houses on Superior St. should be on the historical registry. How do the
owners of these properties feel? | hope that the owners agree with me. These houses
are a big part of the beginning of Bay View. Thank you Maureen Wenzel. 2465 S.
Wentworth Ave.
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